Bayview Elementary SchoolThe mission of Bayview Elementary School is to provide each student with a safe, supportive environment, promoting responsible citizenship, leadership and dedication to learning.

Be responsible. 
Learn by doing. 
We are; 
        Future
        Leaders
        In
        Progress	


184 Loch Lomond Road, Saint John, NB, E2Y 1J1
Telephone: 658-5332   Fax: 658-5983[image: ]




APRIL 2014 NEWSLETTER
VISITORS TO THE SCHOOL - All visitors MUST report to the office to sign in and get a visitors pass. This is an essential process to be sure that everyone in the school is safe. 
DROP OFF ZONE – There are STILL a few cars parking on the side of school at our drop off zone,  Please, please, please, respect the drop off zone!!!!! There have been many complaints about parents parking their cars and getting out. This cannot happen! The area at the side of the building is for drop off only.  Just drive up, let your child out and drive away.  If you need to walk your child up or come into the building, please park down in the lower parking lot by the basketball courts.
DATES TO REMEMBER –
Thursday, April 17th – No school for students – Professional Development for Staff
Friday, April 18th – No school for students – Good Friday 
Monday, April 21st – No school for students – Easter Monday
Thursday, May 1st – No school for students – NBTA Annual Meeting
Thursday, May 8th – Kindergarten Orientation Day – No school for Kindergarten students only. 
Friday, May 2nd – No school for students – Provincial Council Day
Monday, May 19th – No school for students – Victoria Day

HOT LUNCH - If you have more than one child that is buying hot lunch, could you please send each child’s order in with each child, as it is very confusing for our hot lunch volunteers to keep this organized, thank you!  

DECORATED EASTER EGGS – On Monday, April 14, students may bring in a decorated Easter egg. Real eggs (hard boiled or drained) or plastic eggs may be decorated.  Eggs will be displayed for all to see. Students will take their eggs home before the long weekend. All entries will receive a treat.

[bookmark: _GoBack]RAZ KIDS - This is an excellent site for our students! I am thrilled with the amount of students who have been reading and completing the comprehension questions. This is a great way for students to be reading at their level . . . and at no cost to you! Hope you are taking advantage of this wonderful opportunity and remember that Razz Kids can be accessed anywhere there is internet. Lately there has been less activity on this site and we can see which students are on and which are not. So please encourage your child to get on this site and have a great experience with reading using this technology!
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